BRIAN W. BENNION, M.P.A., LE.H.S. ; TN
Health Officer/Executive Director WEBER-MORG AN

HEALTH DEPARTMENT

December 9, 2014

Weber County Planning
2380 Washington Blvd.
Ogden, UT 84401

RE:  Libetty Meadows subdivision 2™ Amendment of Lot 13
To Whom It May Concern:

Our office has received inquiry regarding septic and culinary water requirements for the above
mentioned property. It is our understanding that the owners are requesting a plat amendment to
vacate a drainage casement and relocate it to the east side of the property. Records for the
existing septic system have been reviewed and area for replacement has been verified. Relocating
the easement will not adversely affect either the septic system or culinary water well. We have no
problem supporting this plat amendment.

If you have any further questions, please contact this office at (801)399-7160 at your
convenience,

Sincerely,

Vheteln Gladuetr

Michela Gladwell, LEHS
Environmental Health Division
Weber-Morgan Health Department
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